
Come One Come All to Pizza Ranch 
to Support Pro Kinship for Kids 

Come to enjoy the buffet at Pizza Ranch in New Ulm  

Thursday, September 19, 2024 from 5:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

We need everyone to eat at the buffet on this night at Pizza Ranch for 10% of 

sales during this time will go to support our Pro Kinship programming.  All tips     

collected that night as well by Pro Kinship for Kids volunteers as they serve 

and clear tables for you will go to support our activities with Brown County 

youth. 

QUESTIONS CONTACT : 

PRO KINSHIP FOR KIDS 

1400 S. STATE STREET 

P.O. BOX 666 

NEW ULM ,  M INNESOTA 56073 

PHONE :   507-359-2445 OR 1-800-642-5779 

EMAIL :   KINSHIP@PROKINSHIP .ORG 

WEBSITE :   WWW .PROKINSHIP .ORG 

Thursday, Sept. 19, 2024 

5:00 — 7:30 p.m. 
New Ulm Pizza Ranch 

Pro Kinship for Kids 


